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North American Energy Standards Board

801 Travis, Suite 1675, Houston, Texas 77002

Phone:  (713) 356-0060, Fax:  (713) 356-0067, E-mail: naesb@naesb.org


Home Page: www.naesb.org

via email and posting

TO:
NAESB Wholesale Electric Quadrant (WEQ) Members, and Interested Industry Participants
FROM:
Caroline Trum, NAESB Deputy Director
RE:
NAESB WEQ Business Practices Subcommittee Informal Comment Period
DATE:

October 19, 2021
Dear WEQ Members and Interested Industry Participants,

The WEQ Business Practices Subcommittee (BPS), in working to address 2021 WEQ Annual Plan Items 7.a and 7.b (Develop business practices that define an index/registry for qualified energy storage resources and distributed energy resources participating in the wholesale markets/Develop business practices for information and reporting requirements for the qualified energy storage resources and distributed energy resources participating in the wholesale markets), has developed a use case identifying data elements that may be needed in the registration of a Distributed Energy Resource (DER) aggregation and/or an individual resource comprising a DER aggregation.  The use case is envisioned to support the various entities associated with a DER registration as a common set of information requirements.  The WEQ BPS is seeking informal comments regarding the identified data elements and if additional data elements may be of benefit.  The use case can be viewed via the following link: https://www.naesb.org/pdf4/weq_bps101921reqcom_a1.docx
The informal comment period begins today, October 19, 2021 and ends on November 9, 2021.  Any informal comments will be reviewed by the WEQ BPS during its meeting scheduled for Wednesday, November 10, 2021.  All interested parties, regardless of membership status within NAESB, are eligible to submit informal comments for consideration.  Please return any informal comments you have to the NAESB Office (naesb@naesb.org) by November 9, 2021.  If you have any questions or need further assistance, feel free to contact the NAESB Office at 713-356-0060.
Best Regards,

Caroline Trum
cc: Jonathan Booe, Executive Vice President & Chief Administrative Officer
WEQ BPS Request for Informal Comment
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